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Forward this message to a
friend

Mission: To provide a safe,
secure, loving home where needy
children can come and
experience God's love!

"Needed Items" List:

 or visit the
website to view the "Needed
Items" list.

Calendar of Events:
Visit the calendar on our
website. 

---------------------------------

100% Community Funded 
(No State Funding)

100% Volunteer Supported
100% About Helping Needy Children

Nana's House Newsletter is proud to be
sponsored by:



Upcoming Events

SAVE THE DATE:

Tastes From Around
The World

Sat., April 15, 2023
4:00 - 8:00 p.m.

at the
Eau Gallie Civic Center

---------------------------------

Attention All United Way Donors
Please consider choosing

Nana's Children's Home, Inc.
DBA Nana's House as your

charity of choice this year and
share this idea with your

coworkers!

------------------------------------

Have Kim Speak to Your Church
or Organization

Let Kim tell your group her
amazing story and share about

Nana's House.
Call Kim at 321-724-5111

--------------------------------------

Did You Know?
You can make a donation to

Nana's House through a gift of
cash, stocks, bonds, mutual funds,

real estate, a bequest through
your will, charitable trust,

endowment fund, electronic funds
transfer, gift annuities, and estate

planning.

Check our Website or

Facebook for details.

______________________
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Merry Christmas!

I would like to wish you and your family a very
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! I
can only imagine what next year will hold! We
are growing tremendously. I am so thankful
and blessed for our amazing community that
we live in! I would like to thank all of the
individuals and companies that have stepped
up to make our children’s Christmas so

special at Nana’s House! The children are so extremely excited and
blessed! I would like to thank all of our volunteers and donors! We could
not do what we do without you! You are truly making a difference in the
life of neglected, abused, needy or abandoned children in our
community!At this time, I would like to pause and just think about how
thankful I am for our beautiful savior that was born on Christmas morning!
Glory to God in the highest!

Love came down on the first Christmas Eve. 
Love came down for you and me. 
Love came down to set us free. 
Love was born on Christmas Day! 

Have a blessed Christmas! I wish you And your family a peaceful and
loving Christmas and New Year! 

Blessings, Love and Hugs!



Kim Frodge
Volunteer Executive Director | Nana's Children's Home
Where Neglected, Abused, Needy or Abandoned 
children can come and experience God's love.
 
 (321)266-3829 
 3492 God's Way, West Melbourne, FL 32904
 http://nanaschildrenshome.com/

Tastes From Around The World

I am super excited about our upcoming Tastes From Around The World
event being held on Saturday, April 15, 2023 from 4:00-8:00 pm!! Sheriff



Ivey will be doing a live auction of three items for us! We are in need of
sponsorships and restaurants to provide food. Dunkin’ Donuts will be
providing a coffee bar. DJ Rick will be our DJ and the event will be held at
the Eau Gallie Civic Center! We will be shaking things up at this year’s
event, you will not want to miss it! I am currently working on securing our
table hosts for the event! I am also looking for a nice piece of jewelry and
a nice vacation package to live auction off. Sheriff Ivey will be giving us a
package as well. If you are interested in participating in any way, please
give me a call! I’m looking forward to having a blast with you! Thank you
so much and have an amazing day!

Kim Frodge

Foster Parents Needed!

Every day, children in your community are removed from their homes due
to abandonment, abuse or neglect. They need stability. They need love.
They need hope. Through foster care we place children who have gone
through traumatic situations with loving, Christian foster parents who
make immediate and eternal impacts on their lives and often on the lives
of their family members. We have been providing Christ-centered
services since 1904 to help one more child. We have incredible partners
in Brevard County, Nana’s House Children’s Homes, and expert staff
ready to meet your needs, to help you help more children. Brevard is
currently in a bed deficit for foster children, meaning that we do not have
enough foster parents to house these vulnerable children. We urgently
need more Christian foster parents to share the love of Christ with these
children and to give them love and stability. The next foster parent
training class starts January 10th, call today to register for class!
321-353-4252

Year End Letter

I will give thanks to you, Lord, with all my heart; I will tell
of all your wonderful deeds. Psalm 9:1

Dear faithful supporter, 



We are so very grateful to you and your faithfulness to our children and
families here at Nana’s House. 

We continued to see God’s handywork throughout 2022 and we love to
tell of HIS wonderful deeds! 

This year we were able to PLAY our new playground that we fundraised
for in 2021. Because of delays in deliveries, our playground was not
installed until August, but it is a welcome addition to our Nana’s House
community and will allow for years of play for our children. The
playground colors complement our original Cody Monahan “Sea Turtles”
mural on our Stop and Shop located beside the playground. We are so
thankful for the many donors that made this a reality for our children this
year. 

Nana’s House is also expanding our Nana’s House Thrift Store located @
4490 S Babcock Street. We still need help in many areas to make this
expansion come to fruition. This includes contractors in very specific
areas of construction, so please contact Kim Frodge if you can help us
with this project. The Thrift Store is a productive resource for completing
our ministry to the children brought into our care so this expansion will
have a real impact on our ability to do that in an excellent way. 

On another note, our partnership with One More Child has opened other
opportunities to serve children in a number of different ways. True to our
core values, we hope to change the course of young lives caught up in
the tragedy of trafficking. We ask for you to please keep these children in
your prayers in the coming year. 

Nana’s House currently has 11 families with over 50 children; three
couples who have completed all their training and are moving forward in
their foster journey and another five more couples signed up for training
classes in January 2023.! What a privilege and honor to serve in this
way! 

We’re seeking more Christian couples to live on-site in our gated
community. We are also interviewing couples who desire to live in their
own home while serving as foster parents. Foster parents receive
licensing through One More Child. OMC is responsible for the vetting of
all foster parent candidates, all the required training of foster parents and
the placement of children in the homes. The OMC offices are in our
Community Center here at Nana’s House. 

This last year has brought many challenges for our supporters, donors,
volunteers and families. This is the first year our donations have been at
almost half of the year before. Our focus on good stewardship has proven
to be a solid practice as our community has not faltered in any way – but
in view of the wonderful opportunities to serve God‘s little ones in 2023
and beyond, please consider making a year-end, fully tax-deductible gift
to Nana’s House. We could not do it without your faithful financial
support, because we are and have always been 100% donations funded. 



This Christmas and always, I am reminded: 
“Rejoice always, pray continually, give thanks in all circumstances;

for this is God’s will for you in Christ Jesus.” 
1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 

God never promises that you will not experience hard and difficult times,
but He did promise to be with us through those times. Gratefulness is one
way you express your confidence in God’s word at such times and a way
to activate and release the divine presence over your life during those
hard times. 

We are so grateful for you and look forward to an exciting and prosperous
2023! You are making a difference in the lives of children in need of a
loving home! Please continue to pray for our foster parents, the hard-
working volunteers and staff of Nanas House, and the many donors who
provide much needed resources to help us meet the needs of the children
that the Lord sends our way! 

Enjoy Christmas with your loved ones and have a very blessed day!

Nana's House Memorials

Donations in loving memory of: 

John E. Sainsbury Jr. by Tracy Bachman
Leonel Berthiaume by Andrew Cisar
Hazel C. LaRue by Scott Dixon

Nana's House Honorariums



Donations "in honor of":

Barbara Heisel by Kristin Driscoll 
Sharon and Rowan Jones by Rose Marie Salomon 
The Ingari Family by Stephanie Rima 
Michael Grillakis by Carol Fowler 
Dee Hurm by Nancy Moore
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Nana’s Children's Home, Inc. DBA Nana’s House is registered with the State of Florida under the Solicitation of Contributions Act:
Registration #CH23862. Nana’s House is a 501(C)(3), therefore donations are tax deductible.

"A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF
CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE WITHIN THE STATE. 1-800-HELP-FLA (435-7352)
www.FloridaConsumerHelp.com. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION
BY THE STATE." FLORIDA REGISTRATION CH23862
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